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Message from the Chair of Governors 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Curriculum Evenings this week.  
We all missed Mr. O’Shannessy being there with us.  
As many of you know, Mr. O, as the children know him, is not currently in school; he is working 
from home for personal reasons. 
Many of you expressed that you and your children miss his enthusiastic leadership and vision for 
the school. We hope that we will be welcoming him back soon.  
Meanwhile, as Governors, we express our thanks to Ms. Pantelli and all the staff for continuing to 
lead our school and journey ‘Onwards and Upwards’ in these difficult circumstances. 
 
May we walk this road together and reach our destination with joy and peace. 
 
Frances Booker 

Message from Ms. Pantelli  

Here we are at the end of another busy week.  

I was delighted to see so many of you at our curriculum evenings this week; I’m sure you’ll agree 
that there’s some absolutely fantastic work going on across the school.  I’m extremely proud of the 
children in our school community and I have no doubt that you’ll join me in that sentiment.  

This week’s Wednesday word is Wisdom. Perhaps take some time togeth-
er to reflect on what wisdom means to your child - what does it mean to be 
wise? Who do they know who is wise? Talk to your child about a time when 
they made a wise choice. What helped them to make that choice? Wisdom 
is a real treasure, a virtue for us to nurture.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Ms Pantelli  

  ‘We can ask the Lord to grant us the gift of wisdom’ 

               Pope Francis  

Highlights of the week  

Photographs of our school highlights will now appear on the class pages on the website, so please 

check them out at https://stpetersandstgildas.co.uk/ 
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Community Cycle Ride 

Haringey Cycling Campaign, Haringey Living Streets, Healthy 
Stroud Green and Harringay Ladder Healthy Streets invite you to 
join them for a Stroud Green community family-friendly cycle ride 

on Sunday, November 12th at 11am.  

The event will start and finish at Finsbury Park cafe by the 
lake. This safely marshalled ride will be around neighbourhood 

streets and shopping roads. It will be an enjoyable ride with plenty 
of marshals ensuring safety for children and new cyclists. 

To ensure there are enough marshals please register here 

https://lcc.org.uk/events/haringey-community-cycle-ride-around-
stroud-green/ 

Travelling Book Fair 

A reminder that the Travelling book Fair will be at St 
Gildas' next week. 

It will be held in the hall every day from 3.10pm - 3.30pm 

Please note that Travelling Books do not accept cash 
payments and all payments must be completed online, 

see attached bar code, which will allow you to register for 
online payment before attending. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

The School Nursing Team will be visiting  on Tuesday 14th November. Please complete the e-consent 

form https://london.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/haringey  

The e-consent link expires Sunday 12th November at midnight. You can also email the school office 

and we can pass this information to the school nursing team. 

School Photos 

Individual and siblings photos will be taken on Monday 13th November. We will arrange for older 

siblings to be escorted to St Peter’s for their family photograph. Details on how to order will be sent 

https://haringeycyclists.org/news/events/stroud-green-community-ride/
https://haringeycyclists.org/news/events/stroud-green-community-ride/
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This week’s Birthdays 

Ottilie (Rec) & Quentin (Y2) 

Wishing our birthday children a very Happy 

Birthday! 

EYFS-  Ottilie & Sura 

Year 1-  Mikel & Matias 

Year 2 - Kayla & Martin 

Year 3 -  Georgia & Alana 

Year 4 - Micah & Zachary 

Year 5 - Lillian & Onofrio 

Year 6M - Oliver & Scarlett 

Year 6O - Anna & Maddie 

GOLD AWARDS 

Weekly Attendance  

 
94.84% 

 
Whole School attendance 

  
  

 
97.3% 

 
Congratulations to Year 5  for achieving first 

place with their attendance 
  

 
97% 

 
Well done to Year 2 who came second 

  
  



 

 

w/c 13th Nov: Travelling book Fair @ STG all week. 

Mon 13th Nov: School photographs. Individual & Siblings. Whole School. 

Tues 14th Nov: Flu Vaccinations. Whole School. 

Wed 15th Nov: School Tours for Prospective Parents 10am  

Fri 17th Nov: Children in Need Day. Own Clothes & Themed Lunch  

Fri 17th Nov: Y4 Attending Mixed Football Tournament at New River. 

Fri 17th Nov: Children in Need Day. Own Clothes & Themed Lunch   

Wed 22nd Nov: School Tours for Prospective Parents 10am  

Wed 29th Nov: Y6 Advent Carol Service at Westminster Cathedral  

Fri 1st Dec: Friends’ Event - Parents Night Out. More info to Follow  

Thurs 7th Dec: Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 8th Dec: School Discos. More details to follow. 

Thurs 13th Dec: Christmas Lunch 

Fri 14th Dec: STP Nativity 2pm (Rec, Y1, Y2 & Y3) - Parents Welcome 

Sat 16th Dec: Friends Event - Carol Service at St Peter’s Church 4.30pm 

Mon 18th Dec: STG Carol Concert 2pm (Y4, Y5 & Y6) - Parents Welcome 

Wed 20th Dec: School Tours for Prospective Parents 10am  

Wed 20th Dec: Friends Event - Non-uniform Day, Mince Pies & Mulled Wine 

Sale with Carols 

Thurs 21st Dec: End of Term. Early dismissal 2pm 

 

St Peter’s & St Gildas’ Weekly Newsletter  
10th  November 2023 


